Alison Shepherd

From: Freedom of Information

Sent: 08 July 2024 15:00

To: Lotty Tizzard

Subject: RE: Freedom of Information request
Dear Lotty

| apologise for the long delay you have had in gaining a response to your FOI request, please understand the
information you have requested is readily available to the public domain and can be found via the link given

https://www.secamb.nhs.uk/document/patient-safety-incident-response-framework-plan-2024-25/

Kind regards,
Charlotte
FOI team

From: Lotty Tizzard <lotty@patientsafetylearning.org>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:45 PM
Subject: Freedom of Information request

This message originated from outside of South East Coast Ambulance Service. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,
Under the Freedom of Information Act | would like to request the following information:
e Link to or copy of your trust's Patient Safety Incident Response Plan (PSIRP)
| would like you to provide this information as a website URL, or where this does not exist, as a PDF attachment.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on content@pslhub.org should any aspect of my request require clarification.

Yours faithfully,

Lotty Tizzard



